
 

Good news! New health coverage for adults is coming. 

On January 1, 2019, Virginia Medicaid will offer new health coverage for adults. Since you are a current 

GAP member, you will be enrolled in this new coverage.  

You do not need to apply. To make it as easy as possible for you to receive your new benefits, we will 

handle the enrollment for you.  

This is what will happen next: 

1. You will receive an official notice that you have been approved for Medicaid. 

2. You will receive a blue and white Medicaid ID card  

3. Most members will get their health care from Medicaid health plans. You will receive 

information about the health plan you have been assigned to and how you can change to a 

different plan if you choose. You may wish to talk to your doctor or health care providers about 

which Medicaid health plans they participate in. 

4. Your new health plan will provide a Care Coordinator, a person to help you get the care you 

need.  

On January 1, 2019 you will have all the benefits you have now and more services will be covered now. 

Your Medicaid will cover the following:   

• Doctor, hospital and emergency services, including primary and specialty care 

• Prescription drugs 

• Laboratory and X-ray services 

• Maternity and newborn care 

• Home health services 

• Behavioral health services, including addiction and recovery treatment services 

• Rehabilitative services, including physical, occupational and speech therapies 

• Family planning services 

• Medical equipment and supplies 

• Preventative and wellness services 

• And much more! 

Questions 

If you have any questions about the new health coverage for adults, or if you need to let us know about 

a change in where you live, where you get your mail, your phone number, your income or your health 

insurance coverage, Call Cover Virginia GAP Processing Unit at 855-869-8190 

Sincerely, 

Virginia Department of Medical Assistance  
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[Name], great news!  
You’re eligible for Medicaid health coverage starting in January 2019.  

This means you will receive all the benefits you have now, plus more! 
 

In order to give more adults access to quality low-cost health coverage, Virginia has expanded 

Medicaid health coverage. Because you are currently a Governor’s Access Plan (GAP) member, 

you are now eligible for Medicaid health coverage. To make it as easy as possible for you to 

receive your new benefits, we will handle the enrollment for you. You do not need to apply.  

Virginia Medicaid provides excellent health coverage, covering services such as: 

 Doctor visits 
 Hospital and emergency room services 
 Prescriptions 
 Lab work and X-rays 

 Mental health care, including addiction 
and recovery treatment 

 Family planning services 
 And much more! 

 

 

Questions? 

If you have any questions about the new health coverage for adults, or if you need to let us know 

about a change in where you live, where you get your mail, your phone number, your income or 

your health insurance coverage, call Cover Virginia GAP Processing Unit at 855-869-8190. 

 

Sincerely, 

Signee Name 

Virginia Department of Medical Assistance  

855-869-8190 | Email@dmas.virginia.gov 


